Jeff Watson

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 2:43 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-11-00020 Marchel

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Jeff,

It doesn’t appear that there is anything close to the proposed new lot lines. This should be OK.

Holly

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 9:20 AM
To: Holly Duncan

Subject: RE: BL-11-00020 Marchel

Hi Holly,
Yes that survey is a bit muddled; [ did a simplified version and attached it to the Master File (pg 1& 2); see if that helps.

Jetfrey A.Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Pearl

Fllensburg WA 08926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-9335-8274

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 2:13 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-11-00020 Marchel

Jeff,

| see what is existing on this one but what is the difference? | am not sure | understand this one very well. Can you help
me out? Thanks.

Holly

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 11:03 AM

To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Duncan
Subject: BL-11-00020 Marchel



BL-11-00020 Marchel

Christina, Holly, and Brenda,

Could you please review this application for comment. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to
the attachment tab in EDEN).

Thanks,

Jetfrey A.Watson

Planner I

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Pearl

Ellensl)urg WA 98926

jeff-watson@cokittitas.wa.us

500-953-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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